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Night and weekend work at Medlow Bath from 13 February

Transport for NSW is continuing work on the replacement of a rail building located near Station Street and
recently started early preparation work for the pedestrian bridge near Railway Parade.

Most of the of the work is occurring on weekdays between 7am and 5pm from Monday to Friday,
however, crews will make use of an upcoming railway shutdown to carry out work within the railway corridor
on the weekend and some nights.

Weekend work will take place on Saturday 18 and Sunday 19 February 2023 from 6am to 6pm, weather
permitting near Station Street and Railway. Refer to the map for more information.

Nightwork will take place from Monday 13 to Wednesday 15 February from 7pm to 5am near Station Street
as part of the rail building replacement work.

Work on the railway building replacement is expected to be completed in late 2023 at which time
construction on the pedestrian bridge will start, weather permitting.

How will the work affect you?

The use of the plant and machinery will generate some low-level noise, however, this work will be carried
out during the day to minimise impact to the community. Machinery will be turned off when not in use.

During night work, lights will be directed to the work area and the noisiest activities will be completed by
midnight. We will make every effort to minimise noise and will continue to keep you informed as the project
progresses.

Traffic changes

There will be an increase in plant and truck movements on Station Street and Railway Parade during the
work. Traffic control will be in place along the Great Western Highway and Railway Parade to ensure safety
of workers and motorists. A 250 metre section of the shoulder along the western side of the Great Western
Highway north of Station Street will be closed during this time. A reduced speed limit of 40 km and traffic
controllers will be in place.

All road users are advised to follow the directions of signs and traffic control and slow down on approach.

For traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App.

transport.nsw.gov.au 1


http://www.livetraffic.com/

Weekend and night work areas - Medlow Bath
¥ J.'
Ir:

Railway building weekend
and night work area
Pedestrnian bridge
preparation weekend work

area

Existing railway building

Contact

If you have questions about the railway building work near Station Street, please contact Kelly Munro on
Kelly.munro@rpsgroup.com.au or 0410 667 450.

If you have questions about the pedestrian bridge preparation work near Railway Parade, please contact
Aaron Ridley on aaron.ridley@arenco.com.au on 0497 123 406.

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 953 777.
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